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Red  Class 

October has passed very quickly in Red Class! We have continued learning skills 

for invasion games in PE – we have practiced a rugby ‘touch down’ in relay, used 

a hockey stick to score a goal and move in and out of cones, and bouncing a ball 

before scoring a basket. We played an invasion game against Blue Class. We 

had to knock down their skittles before they knocked down ours. Red Class 

were the winners! Well done Red Class! In Maths we have continued to work on 

number and have begun looking at longer and shorter. We put ourselves in 

order of height. This was quite difficult but we were successful in the end. 

We have built electrical circuits in Science and began looking at circuit 

diagrams. In Geography we looked at Europe and the different weather that 

we can see across the continent. We had to pack very different suit cases for 

Italy and Norway. In English we wrote some silly stories using story dice to 

choose characters, places, objects and activities. Some of them were very 

funny. In Art we made Cityscapes in the style of Claude Monet using 

watercolours and silhouettes. 


